
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek       Meeting Date: 3/25/2025 

 

 

Title: Award of the bids to Northeast Asphalt for the 2025 Asphalt Resurfacing Projects 

 

Issue: Does the Village Board approve awarding the bid to the low bidder of Northeast Asphalt 

for the 2025 Asphalt Resurfacing Project in the amount of $1,712,567.53? 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

Two bids were received from this bid: Northeast Asphalt for $1,712,567.53 

      MCC for $1,817,647.25 

 

 
 

 

 

Budget Impacts: $1,712,567.63 from the 2024 Capital Improvement Borrowing and Rennwood 

Park Developer Contribution.   

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the low bid of the $1,712,567.53 to Northeast 

Asphalt for the 2025 Asphalt Resurfacing Projects.   

 

Attachments: 

 

Memo from McMahon dated March 12, 2025 


